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Topics 

w/c 2.3 – Book Week 

Including World Book Day 

5.3 

w/c 9.3 / 16.3 – The 

Gruffalo 

w/c 23.3  Spring 

w/c 30.3  Easter 

 Incidents 

In the Nursery, we always try to operate an open 

door system for communicating with parents at 

the beginning or end of sessions. This is very 

important to us as we recognise that sometimes 

children of nursery age can be less likely to tell 

us about incidents that might have happened. If 

you have any concerns linked to an incident, 

please find an appropriate time to talk to one of 

the Nursery Team who will be happy to help.  

Dates 

Thurs 5.3. – World Book Day 

Mon 9.3  - PA Mother’s Day Sale 

Tues 10.3 – Science Day 

Fri 13.3 – Sport Relief 

Thurs 2.4 – Easter Lunch 

 

                   PE Activities 

Ducklings are currently participating in PE activities 

most days of the week. It would be helpful, therefore, 

if children could wear jogging bottoms or leggings and 

shoes with zips or velcro fastenings.  

Girls with pierced ears should have their earrings 

removed or taped for all sessions please.  

Dinner Money  

Please could we remind all parents that dinner 

money is payable in advance. You are welcome to 

pay a lump sum at any time which can be held on 

your account or pay on the morning of the meal.  

Book Week 

If your child has a favourite 

book at home we would love 

them to bring it in to share 

with the class. Please name 

the book. 

World Book Day 

Thursday 5th March 

The Nursery children are 

invited to dress up as book 

characters, along with the 

rest of the school. 


